Mrs A Wright

62 Well Street

Well Street

Cheshire

SY138QH

20<sup>th</sup> Sept 2019

Dear Ann,

**RE: Public Access to School Playing Field** 

I can confirm that the Full Governing Board met on Monday 16<sup>th</sup> September 2019 to discuss the Parish Council's request for Tattenhall Park Primary to open up their school playing field to allow public access.

The Governing Board discussed the Parish Council's request in detail and there was a unanimous decision that Tattenhall Park Primary are unable to offer public access to their school field, outside of school hours, for ad hoc recreational activities. This decision reached was due to numerous reasons such as security, health and safety and budget constraints. If the working group would like to discuss Tattenhall Park Primary's decision further then please do not hesitate to contact me

The Governing Board would give consideration for organised and established community groups to use the field on a regular and consistent basis; however, this would be after an application and approval by the full Governing Board.

Yours sincerely,

Elisabeth Oats
Chair of the Governing Board.